TOWN OF COLEBROOK
HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Colebrook Historic District Commission will hold a public hearing
on Monday, July 7, 2014 at 7:00p.m. in the Colebrook Town Hall 2™
floor meeting room to hear the application for a Certificate of
Appropriateness submitted by representatives of the Colebrook
Congregational Church for property owned at 564 Colebrook Road. The
work proposed is replacement of siding on the Parsonage. Interested
parties may appear and be heard and written communications received.
Copies of the file are available for review in the Town Clerks Office at
Colebrook Town Hall.

Dated this 26™ day of June, 2014
Kimberly Crocker, Chairman
Colebrook Historic District Commission




